
                                                                             

 

 

 
                                                                                                                                

          
 
  
  
 
 
 
                                                                                                                         
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
                                                                                                 
 
  

Academy Newsletter 

I can’t believe we are already at half term, it has just flown by. I would 

just like to thank you all for the support you have given to me whilst I 

have been getting more familiar with my new role. Thank you to those 

of you who have filled out the parent questionnaire, if you have not, 

there will still be time for you to complete it over half term. I have 

been looking at them as they come in and it is great to see the positive 

comments. It is my aim to address any issues raised after half term so 

we can make ourselves the best that we can be. 

This week we have had two school trips. It really is wonderful that the 

children are able to experience things like this again and a sign that we 

are returning to something more familiar. Year 2 had a great time at the 

Royal Festival Hall and Year 5 likewise at the Horniman Museum.   

It seems that more normality may be on the way with the 

announcement that the Government may be dropping all restrictions a 

month early, including the requirement to self-isolate, as long as the 

data goes in the right direction. This will be almost two years to the day 

when this all began. I will, of course, keep you updated with how this 

may affect schools. In the meantime may I take this opportunity to 

wish you happy and healthy half term.  

Friday 11th February 2022 

Spring Term 

Issue: 20 

 

 

Sakura (cherry blossom) 

To symbolise the long standing relationship with the UK and 

Japan, the people of Japan have donated a Sakura (cherry 

blossom) tree to our school. So make sure you keep your eyes 

open to see this new addition to the school grounds. 
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Pastie – Nursery 

Pippa – Year 2 

Poppy – Year 2 

Isobelle – Year 5 

Jasmine – Year 5 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

  

Outstanding Balances 

Please ensure all your invoices/debts are paid from your 

account. 

Many Thanks 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Nursery Arthur 

EYFS Jenson 

Year 1 Novak 

Year 2 Whole Class 

Year 3 Maddison 

Year 4 Madison 

Year 5 Mark K 

Year 6 David 

 

 

Parent Consultation Meetings 

Our Parent Consultations are on Monday 21st February 
and Monday 28th February. Appointments can now be 

made and will close on Monday 28th February 2022. 
Should you wish to make any changes after this date 

please contact the Academy office. 
Please visit 

https://stpeterstpaulcatholic.schoolcloud.co.uk  to book 
your appointments. 

 
Please visit 

https://stpeterstpaulcatholic.schoolcloud.co.uk  to book 

your appointments. 

 

 

Uniform 

As we are no longer stocking Academy Uniform in school 

please see below a list of all our uniform we have left in 

stock, if you require anything please order via the Gateway.   

Once it has gone you will have to order online using this 

link: https://www.pbuniform-

online.co.uk/stpeterandpaulcatholic 

Please note we will always hold Academy Ties in stock. 

V-neck Jumper £13 

22” x 1       24” x 4 

PE Bag £4 

22 

Cardigan £13 

24” x 6      28” x1 

Fleece Hat £4.50 

Small size only x 3 

Gold PE T-Shirt £4.50 

3-4yrs x 6 

 

Shower proof Coat £16 

3-4yrs x 8   7-8yes x6   

5-6yrs x 8    9-10yrs x1  

11-12yrs x2  13yrs x 3 

PE green shorts £5.50 

18-20” x 10 

Left Hand Buttoned Blazer 

£22 

30” x 4 

Tracksuit Bottoms £11 

3-4yrs x 4 

Summer dress £9 

12-13yrs x 1   32” x1 

Tracksuit Top £9 

22” x 6   24” x 14 

Polo Shirt £8.50 

22” x 7 

 

Red Nose Day 

Red nose day is back on Friday 18th March. The House 

and Vice Captains have made the decision that 

everyone can come to school on this day wearing 

pyjamas or a onesie in exchange for making a donation 

of £1 or £2 for Comic Relief. We will also be selling 

red noses - more information will follow when they 

arrive. 

https://stpeterstpaulcatholic.schoolcloud.co.uk/
https://stpeterstpaulcatholic.schoolcloud.co.uk/
https://www.pbuniform-online.co.uk/stpeterandpaulcatholic
https://www.pbuniform-online.co.uk/stpeterandpaulcatholic
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Diary Dates 

Please note the lists of dates below are subject to change and we encourage you to look each week for any changes. 
Amendments are in Blue and Cancellations are in Red. 

 

Spring Term 2022 

 

*items TBC dependent on COVID-19 restriction 

 

 

 

Monday 21st February 2022 Pupils Return 

Monday 21st February 2022 Parent Consultation Meetings  

Monday 28th February 2022 Parent Consultation Meetings  

Wednesday 2nd March 2022 Ash Wednesday – Pupils only 

Thursday 3rd March 2022 World Book Day – More Information to Follow 

Tuesday 8th March 2022 Year 4 Free Range Assembly  TBC* 

Thursday 10th March 2022 Year 3 Free Range Assembly TBC* 

Tuesday 15th March 2022 Year 5 Free Range Assembly  TBC* 

Thursday 17th March 2022 Year 6 Free Range Assembly TBC* 

Friday 18th March 2022 Red Nose Day – Wear pyjamas or onesies. 

Monday 21st March 2022 Enterprise Week TBC* 

Tuesday 22nd March 2022 Year 2 Free Range Assembly  TBC* 

Thursday 24th March 2022 Year 1 Free Range Assembly  TBC* 

Thursday 31st March 2022 Lower Key Stage 2 Easter Passion  

Friday 1st April 2022 Mass – Pupils only 

Friday 1st April 2022 Last day of term – Stars finish at 4.30pm 


